
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

The surgery will be closed 
for staff training on 

Wednesday 22nd March 
2023 from 12.30pm – 

6.30pm 

A massive Thank you to our 
patients for taking the time 
to send us feedback and 
positive comments… 
 

*The nurse listened to me, 

she explained everything to 

me and didn’t rush my 

visit. I felt the treatment is 

working. 

 

*Doctor explained 

everything in such a 

friendly and calm manner. 

 

*I am always grateful for 

the service I get. 

 

*Prompt professional. Kind 

service. 

 

*Always feel you are 

listened to without being 

rushed and all the doctors 

are great. 

Willenhall Primary Care Centre - 1 

 

 
 

 
 
Ovarian cancer is easier to treat if diagnosed early, yet too many 
people don’t know the symptoms. 

If you are concerned about ovarian cancer or develop symptoms, 
please book to speak to a GP. 

 

March 2023 

 

An online consultation enables you to contact a GP or 
other health professional over the internet. It saves you 
waiting for an appointment or going to the GP surgery. 
You can tell your GP about your health using a 
smartphone, tablet, or computer. The type of online 
consultation you have depends on your GP surgery. 
 



 

 
 
 

 

 
Cost of living and wellbeing 
support – Coventry City 
Council 
Across Coventry, more and 
more people are feeling the 
pressure from the increasing 
cost of living. If you’re 
struggling financially or 
concerned about the future, 
getting help early can make a 
big difference. Please see 
this link https://www.coventry.g
ov.uk/cost-living-wellbeing-
support 
 
 

 

Saturday sessions for children with autism and their siblings. 
Refreshments available. £5 per family. 

Upcoming sessions: 4 March 2023, 1 April 2023 

Time: Starts at 2pm 

Where: St Georges Church, Barker Butts, lane, Coventry, 
CV6 1EA  

Please contact Sue for more 
information: susankivi@yahoo.co.uk 

 
 

 

EASTER OPENING TIMES 2023 
 
Good Friday (7th April) – Closed 
Easter Monday (10th April) – Closed 
 
We will re-open at 8.30am on Tuesday 
11th April. 
 
If you need non-emergency medical 
advice whilst we are closed, please call 
NHS 111 

https://gbr01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fcwicb.net%2F5ECH-PCMK-3HZIZJ-JMRFL-1%2Fc.aspx&data=05%7C01%7Ccarrie.dickinson%40nhs.net%7C746ced03f0ea4d75ecb708dafaf66037%7C37c354b285b047f5b22207b48d774ee3%7C0%7C0%7C638098233331111738%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=Br95QJOVqDeCnh%2BKk2v4gkru6xWsvcr6q%2FJfD4NyVJA%3D&reserved=0
https://www.coventry.gov.uk/cost-living-wellbeing-support
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